
Dear SLMS Titan Parents, Staff, and Students, 

Fort Bend ISD asked campus principals this evening to send the message below to their 

parents, staff, and students, as it relates to lunchtime visitors to campus and eating in the 

cafeteria with their children:  

As partners in education, Fort Bend ISD has traditionally welcomed parents and guardians to 

visit and have lunch with their child. In order to support our COVID-19 mitigation strategies, 

which include observing social distancing of 3 feet when possible, we will not open campuses 

to lunch visitors at this time. We will continue to monitor data, the effectiveness of our COVID-

19 mitigation strategies, and revisit our plan for welcoming lunch visitors at the end of the first 

semester. Thank you for your patience and understanding.  

Sincerely, 

Keith Fickel, Principal 

Sugar Land MS 

 


